
SEN Co-ordination

Our SENDCo is Mrs Brookfield

You can contact her on:

01704 211960 or at

r.brookfield@norwoodmail.co.uk

Transition

As Summer holidays are nearly upon

us, we have been doing everything that

we can to support your child’s

transition into their next class.

Coming home with your child before

Summer will be a Countdown Calendar

as well as a Social Story which will

hopefully prepare your child prepare for

the return to school.

As part of our commitment

to inform parents and

carers about our work at

school, we wanted to share

with you an update report

on our work for children

with Special Educational

Needs.

Norwood

Primary

School

mailto:r.brookfield@norwoodmail.co.uk


`

PATH Plans

Your child’s current class teacher should have

now have had a meeting with you to discuss

your child PATH plan. You should have received

a copy of this after the meeting. If you need a

copy, please contact your child’s current class

teacher.

This will be shared with next year's class

teacher to help support transition and ensure

that suitable support is put into place.

SEND Webpage

Please keep an eye on our SEND

webpage on our Norwood Website

which is updated regularly.

There are lots of links to workshops

that were held during lockdown that

may be beneficial over the summer

holidays. For example there are

workshops on Our Daily Routine at

Home, Mood Movers and Sensory and

Messy Play

http://www.norwoodprimaryschool.com/pa

ge/special-educational-needs-and-disabilit

y/33798

Interventions

As a whole-school focus over the next

academic year, we will continue to be

targeting a lot of our interventions at

Reading which will be supported by the

new reading books that school has

purchased for Key Stage 2.

As a staff, we are extremely excited

about developing a love of reading in

our school and can not wait to see the

impact this will have on our children.

We ask that you support us at home to

keep reading as much as you can at

home with your child, even over the

Summer holidays.

.

If as parent or carer, you feel like

you would need more support with

helping your child read, please get

in touch with your child’s class

teacher or Mrs Brookfield, SENDCo .
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